
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please email ptachorleywoodprimaryschool@hotmail.co.uk 

  

- 

Signed______________________________________ 

 

Please indicate if your child has an allergy ___________________________________ 

- would love to take part in the Egg Hunt.  I have enclosed a donation of £2.50 

Please reply no later than Wednesday 29th March 2017 

Name   _____________________________   Class____________________________ 

Please sign and return  

 

The children will hunt for pictures of eggs and once found  

they will receive an Easter egg to take home  
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Friday 31st March 2017 

£2.50 per child 


